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The Woods at Viewcrest - RFI#4 Extension

From Ali Taysi <ali@avtplanning.com>
Date Fri 12/6/2024 12:32 PM
To  Bell, Kathy M. <kbell@cob.org>; Sundin, Steven C. <ssundin@cob.org>

CAUTION: This message originated from outside of this organization. Please exercise caution with links and
attachments.

Hi Kathy, Steve,

| am writing in regards to the RFI issued on August 14th, 2024 for The Woods at Viewcrest project
application (lead permit SUB2022-0011). The 120 day response period for this RFl expires on or
around December 14th, 2024. | would like to formally request an extension on this RFI response
period pursuant to BMC 21.10.080. The RFI resulted in the need to respond to a significant volume of
public comment, including reports submitted by hired consultants and attorneys, in addition to City
comments. We are working diligently to address the RFl and resubmit a complete response prior to
the deadline, however we are still finalizing some sub-consultant items, and we may not be ready to
fully respond by the deadline. | would like to request a short extension on the response. Would the
City support a 1 month extension, through January 14th? We will still work to submit prior to the Dec
14th deadline, but would appreciate the extra time with the holiday approaching.

Please let me know, thank you,

Ali

Ali Taysi
Principal

AVT CONSULTING
1708 F St.

Bellingham, WA 98225
360 527 9445 office
www.avtplanning.com



https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.avtplanning.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckbell%40cob.org%7C5f745cebab2c49b34d2908dd16350c61%7Cd438603ec0cb4a1286e40001e1d225b9%7C0%7C0%7C638691139291333091%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3PS5NY0ftuuKMHqdMjdp3GN1drufGqIfQLAE01IBb6I%3D&reserved=0

